
Como Lake PAC 

General Meeting Wednesday April 11, 2018 

Attendees:  Tamara Dean, Caren Eigenmann, Nicole Powell, Ruby Bains Aulakh, Surrinder Aulakh, 

Serena Poletta, Katy Martel, Darren Stewart, Dan Wyper 

Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Chairperson’s Report: 

Need PAC chair for next year 

Treasurer’s Report: 

General: $588.57 

Gaming: $2788.65 

KEV Account:  $2749.49 

DPAC Report: 

Looking for nominations for their executive 

Tuesday May 15th:  Parent resource fair: ‘Healthy Mind, Healthy Child’.  Sign up through Dpac website 

Administrator’s Report: 

Saleema Noon:  Just came in last week, funds came from PAC donation  

Spring Sports:  Badminton and Track & Field, QCC (ball hockey tournament), and table tennis 

tournament with the teachers 

Genius Hour:  Last session coming up in about a month.  Going to use Genius Hour to draw out ability 

for students to evaluate and assess themselves. 

Articulation:  Grade 8’s moving on to high school and new grade 6’s coming in.  Students from Como 

Lake visiting feeder elementary schools over the next couple off weeks.  Grade 5’s will come for a tour in 

June. 

Teacher Funds:  Teachers have been spending their funds on games, musical instruments, lightening 

adapter (to hook up ipad/devices), treats.  They would like to express their thanks for the funds. 

Pinnacle Pursuits:  Team Building/leadership company.  Would visit the school and do something with 

the whole school.  Would be about $30/head.  Would PAC be willing put the funds we usually use for 

buses for winter activity day towards this event instead? 

Student Voice:  Recently started a group of students who are working together to look at the school and 

it’s components. 

Students also looking at Code of Conduct 

Code of Conduct Review: This is posted on the website, feel free to take a look and offer any feedback 

to Mr. Wyper 

Door Prize 

Adjournment 


